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Attention: Mr, Charles E. MacDonald, Chief ~
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS
Re: FCTR:RHC
71-0005
Dear Mr, MacDonald:
Pursuant to my telecon this date with your Mr, Conway, and in
regards to your letter of May 30, 1979 to our Mr, Peter J. Rosauer
concerning the Quality Assurance Program approval,
I wish to request an extension to July 30, 1979 for the submission of
the additional data you have requested regarding the Magnaflux
Corporation Quality Assurance Program,
My entry into this matter has occurred in the last few days and I
shall need the additional time to assemble the required information,
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